
13. QUESTIONS WITHOUT NOTICE 

13.1 Questions Without Notice    
 
1. Councillor Thompson advised that he had been approached by an employee of 

Marketfair, Campbelltown indicating that staff in the centre have been told that they are 
not to park in the centre car park and that they must park in the spaces adjacent to the 
railway line in Menangle Road. 

 
Councillor Thompson asked the Director Planning and Environment if he could review the 
Development Application approval to see what arrangements were made, if any, for staff 
parking. 

 
The Director Planning and Environment advised that he would investigate this issue as 
requested. 

 

2. Councillor Thompson advised there was a large pothole in Eagleview Road in the vicinity 
of the roundabout and asked the Director City Works if he could arrange for staff to 
investigate this issue with a view to remedy the situation. 

 
The Director City Works advised that he would attend to the issue as requested. 

 
3. Councillor Matheson referred to representations received detailing serious issues 

regarding a local seniors living and aged care facility and asked if the Director Planning 
and Environment could investigate the issues. 

 
The Director Planning and Environment advised that he would investigate this issue as 
requested. 
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